

Blakehill Primary School

Highfield Road, Idle, Bradford. BD10 8QN

Telephone: 01274 414355 Fax: 01274 414356

Email: office@blakehill.bradford.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr T Patterson

Head of School: Mrs L Keighley

Please see attached letter from Extra Club with this newsletter

PTFA NEWS

Summer Fair

A massive well done and thank you to everyone who contributed, donated and attended our school Summer Fair on Saturday 30th June. The event was a HUGE success and raised £3,003 this year which goes straight back into school to pay towards resources and extra 'treats' for our children. The event was superbly organised and thankfully, we were blessed with great weather.



Memorable Days



The staff and children would also like to thank the PTFA for donating £1500 for the whole school to enjoy a day filled with circus activities. As well as a Big Top Circus performance, the children practiced juggling, diablo tricks and balancing acts – all essential life skills!

Please follow Blakehill PTFA on Facebook to view upcoming events and to see how money raised is spent. New members welcome.

Upcoming Events/ Diary Dates

Year 6 PROM

Monday 16th July 6:30pm-8:00pm

Year 6 Leaver's Production

Tuesday 10th July 6:00pm

Awards Ceremony

The Year 6 ceremony is on
Tuesday 24th July 9:00am –
10:00am. Parents are
welcome to attend. The
whole school ceremony is
Tuesday 24th July at 10:00
am

Fun in the Sun!



What wonderful weather we are having! Remember to make sure that your child has the protection they need during the hot spell:

water bottle
sun hat
sun cream
cool summer uniform

Please see our Sun Smart Policy on the website for further

MEET THE TEACHER

On Wednesday this week, the children met their new teacher for September. Details of who will be your child's new class teacher are below:

- **RG Miss Gardner's** class are staying with **Miss Gardner** as she moves into Year 1 (1G). The teaching assistant is **Mrs Carter**.
- **RD Miss Dickinson/ Miss Palframan's** class will have **Mrs Wardell** in Year 1 (1W). The teaching assistant is **Mrs Donohue**.
- **1P Mrs Pinder's** class will be staying with **Mrs Pinder** as she moves into Year 2 (2P). The teaching assistant is **Mrs O'Neill**.
- 1W Mrs Wardell's class will have Mrs Scott in Year 2 (2S). The teaching assistant is Mrs Pedley.
- 2P Miss Philip's class will have Mrs Lea in Year 3 (3L). The teaching assistant is Mrs Brown.
- **2S Mrs Scott's** class will have **Mrs Rashid** in Year 3 (3R). The teaching assistant is **Mrs Pringle**.
- **3H Mr Hodges'** class will have **Miss Philip** in Year 4 (4P). The teaching assistant is **Mrs Sheerin**.
- **3R Mrs Rashid's** class will have **Mr Hodges** in Year 4 (4H). The teaching assistant is **Mrs Bottomley**.
- **4L Mr Lowe's** class will have **Mr Rhodes** in Year 5 (5R). The teaching assistant is **Mrs Horrocks**
- **4J Mrs Javed's** class will be staying with **Mrs Javed** as she moves into Year 5 (5J). The teaching assistant is **Mrs Cavalier-Lumley**.
- **5R Mr Rhodes'** class will have **Mrs Russell** in Year 6 (6R). The teaching assistant is **Mrs Feather**.
- **5L Miss Lea's** class will have **Mrs Gould** in Year 6 (6G). The teaching assistant is **Mrs Bedell**.

Author Visits to Blakehill

– Igniting the

Imaginations of our

children.



Farewell Mr Lowe

We are very excited for Mr Lowe who is leaving Blakehill in the summer to teach in Thailand. Mr Lowe has worked at Blakehill for 7 years and although he will be missed by all of the children and his friends here at Blakehill, we would like to wish him all the very best as he sets out on his new adventure. Good luck Mr Lowe!



Over the last few weeks, children in all year groups have been participating in a whole range of extra-curricular activities – take a peek at our week!



Year 4 Jamie's Ministry of Food workshops



Year 2 Mindful Drawing

Year 5 Women in engineering at Yorkshire Water



Year 1 Visual Story-telling



Romans for a Day Year 4





Film and Animation at Bradford University for Year 6



Galany

A fabulous effort by 5R who have won the attendance trophy twice with 94.3% and 98%.

A super well done to **Manraj Bagri (RG) and Callum Normington (3R)** who won the weekly
100% draw for this week and last week.

The weekly draw is having a great impact on attendance Well done all!

Celebration Assembly

Well done to the following children who received celebration certificates in assembly on Monday 25th June and Monday 2nd July

- RD Jaxon Bell and Zakariya Malik-Akram
- RG Mia Meyers, and Henry Matthews
- 1W Lacey Ansbro and Angel Thompson
- 1P Safa Khan and Ellie Maxted
- 2S The whole class and Zach Williams
- 2P Justyn Walters, Annabelle Matthews and Ava Juryta
- 3H Charlie Wild and Harley Banks
- 3R Ethan Blackburn and Kobe Oram

- 4J Marley Miller and the whole class
- 4L Lily Todd and max Flynn
- 5R Casey Smith
- 5L Phoebe Hildreth

13 July: RG

- 6R The whole class, Jake Townend, Mckensey Roebuck and Kaitlin Walker
- 6G The whole class, Louis Bryan, Macey Nash and Alexis Bourgaise

Class Assemblies for Spring Term 2018

Parents are welcome to attend our class assemblies held on Fridays at 2.45pm. <u>Please note</u>: For child protection and safeguarding reasons, we request that photos and videos should be used for personal use only and not shared on social media. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

6 July: RD